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Carmody, Jody

From: Bailey, Kate

Sent: Monday, February 08, 2010 4:25 PM

To: Carmody, Jody

Subject: FW: FairPoint Plan of Reorganization

Original Message
From: Harry Malone [mailto: hmalone@devinemillimet.com]
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2010 4:20 PM
To: Howland, Debra
Cc: Bailey, Kate; Ross, F. Anne; Linn, Shirley (Charlotte); Tuttle, Robin (Charlotte, NC);
mmorrissey@fairpoint.com; Frederick J. Coolbroth; Patrick C. McHugh
Subject: FairPoint Plan of Reorganization

Dear Ms. Howland,

On behalf of FairPoint Communications, please be advised that the Vermont
Regulatory Settlement submitted today as part of the FairPoint Plan of
Reorganization is a public document, notwithstanding that the “Confidential”
legend on the document was inadvertently not removed.

Harry N. Malone
Devine, Millimet & Branch
111 Amherst Street
Manchester, NH 03101
603.695.8532
hmalone@devinemillimet.com
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United States Treasury Regulation circular 230 requires that we inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any United States federal
tax advice contained in this email, including any attachments, is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the
purpose of avoiding any tax penalties imposed by the Internal Revenue code of 1986, as amended.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. This communication may contain material protected by attorney-client privilege, If you are not the intended recipient or the person
responsible for delivering the e-mail for the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you believe you have received this e-mail in error, please
immediately notify Devine, Millimet & Branch by telephone at 603-669-1000.
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